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Lifelong Learning in the sectors of  
youth, social work and addiction 

Dear readers,  

you may have been surprised not to receive any Ecett 

Newsletter since january 2020...  

Here is the explanation:  

we publish in our Newsletters extracts of good practices 

written by trainees and their testimonials.  

But due to the pandemic, all internship projects for 2020 

have been cancelled. So we had little information to 

share.  

However we are innovating by launching webinars where 

hosts share their good practices.  

Our next newsletter could come back to bout these good 

practices...  

Patience, let's get started!  
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